
Autumn 1 Project homework – Beast Creator  

 

Make a bug’s-
eye plan of 
your classroom 
or bedroom. 
How would things look from high 
up there on the wall? 
 

Make a minibeast glossary to 
explain all the specialist 
vocabulary associated with this 
topic. 
 

 
 

Find out which flowers and herbs 
attract minibeasts.  Plant a bulb 
or seed in a pot or planter and 
see who comes to visit. 
 
 
 

Create fantasy beasts in 3-D 
using the techniques of stitching, 
bonding, cutting and joining. 
Choose from a range of textile 
and sculptural materials 
including soft wire, net, beads, 
hessian, felt and other mixed 
media to construct a detailed 
design. 

Go on a bug hunt in a local park 
or woodland. What will you find? 
Can you photograph it? 
 

Can you create a minibeast 
song/rap to teach younger 
children in the school about what 
you have learnt about your 
minibeast? You could perform 
your piece to a child lower down 
in the school.  

Use dough or clay to make a 
replica of your favourite 
minibeast. Bring it in to school 
to share with others. 
 

Visit a local museum or nature 
centre to find out more about 
minibeasts and bugs.  
Make your own sketchbook and 
record any information you can 
gather. 
 

Conduct a survey on ‘minibeast 
activity’ in your garden. Study a 
small outside area each day and 
record all the minibeasts you 
see. Are there any patterns of 
minibeast activity? Does the time 
of day have an effect on 
minibeast activity? Present your 
research in a clear way.  

Use poster paints to design a 
beautiful and 
symmetrical 
design for a 
butterfly’s wings. 
Can you transfer 
your design to a 
computer? 
 

Help your sibling with their 
homework.  

 

Please complete 3 over the half term. While restrictions are in place, the best way to submit your child’s homework is to 

send to our year group email address. For example, attach a photograph of a model, PowerPoint, Word document etc. Our 

year group email address is: year5@theavenueprimaryschool.co.uk 
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